
Animal Cruelty 
2B Chan Hiu Nam 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 I am writing to complain about my neighbour. He treats his puppies badly, so I am 
worried about their well-being. 
 
 Sometimes, I heard the puppies yelp because my neighbour did not give them any 
food. Last Sunday, I saw them in Sha Tin Park. The puppies did not look well. I thought they 
looked hungry and thirsty. However, my neighbour did not seem to care. The puppies 
pawed the ground because they wanted to have some food, but my neighbour just beat 
them without any reasons.   
 
 I hope the SPCA will look into the matter and follow up on the case. If you want to ask 
me any questions, you can email me at kathywong@yahoo.com or call me at 91234567. I 
look forward to hearing from you soon.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
Kathy Wong 

 

Teacher’s Feedback: The writing is quite organized with a detailed description of the 
situation. (Miss Lai Ming Lee) 
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